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BY E-MAIL 
 and 

REGISTERED MAIL 
 
January 26, 2011 
 
Mr. Scott Somerville 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Township of King 
Municipal Offices 
2075 King Road 
King City, ON L7B 1A1 
 
Dear Mr. Somerville: 
 
Re: Application for Leave to Bring a Motion to Review the Board’s Decision EB-

2009-0187 and a Motion to Review and Vary the Board’s Decision EB-2009-
0187 
Application Board File Number EB-2011-0024 
 

On January 24, 2011 we received the Township of King’s Motion for Leave to bring a 

Motion to Review and Vary the Board’s Decision EB-2009-0187.  The Board has 

assigned File Number EB-2011-0024 to this proceeding.  Please refer to this file 

number in all future correspondence with the Board pertaining to this matter. 

 

Please note that the Board maintains a Regulatory Electronic Submission System 

(RESS).  To take full advantage of the RESS, please make sure that all future filings to 

the Board are made through the Board’s web portal at www.errr.oeb.gov.on.ca.  The 

filings consist of one electronic copy, in searchable / unrestricted PDF format, and two 

paper copies.  To make your filings electronically you will need a user ID.  Please visit 

the Board’s website under e-Filing Services and complete a user ID/password request 

form to acquire a user ID.  For instructions on how to submit documents and naming 

conventions please refer to the RESS Document Guidelines found at 

www.oeb.gov.on.ca/OEB/Industry, e-Filing Services. 
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Please use the document naming conventions and document submission standards 

outlined in the RESS Document Guideline found at www.oeb.gov.on.ca.  If the web 

portal is not available you may email your document to the BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca.  

If you have submitted through the Board’s web portal an e-mail is not required. 

 

Please contact the Board Secretary office if you need any clarification on the electronic 

filing. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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